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3rd Meeting of the Expert Group  

on the need for voluntary template for Power Purchase Agreements 

Monday, 17 June 2024 | 9:30 - 12:00 

Online, MS Teams 

DRAFT MINUTES FOR ADDITIONS BY EXPERTS (V1)  

(CHATHAM HOUSE RULES, NO NAMES BASIS IN QUOTES) 

Name Surname Organisation 

EXPERTS 

Stefano ALAIMO 
Gestore Mercati Enegetici 

(GME), Europex 

Masoud ASGARPOUR Google 

Francis BROWNE 
S&P Global Commodity 

Insights 

Margaux DELAUNE Energy Pool, smartEn 

Janos HETTYEY 
World Kinect Energy 

Services 

Inger Kristin HOLM 
Norsk Hydro, IFIEC 

Europe 

Mariya MANOLOVA Statkraft 

Joshua ROBERTS REScoop.eu 

Annie SCANLAN RE-Source  

Colin SPAIN Lightsource bp 

Stefan ULREICH Energy Traders Europe 

Wouter VANDORPE Fieldfisher 

Mathieu VILLE Pexapark 

ACER/NRAs 

Patrick  LUICKX ACER 

Francesco ROSSETTO ACER 

Pedro Mallen CESPEDES RUIZ ACER 
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Karolina ANTOS ACER 

Ignacio MUNIOZGUREN GARCIA ACER 

Thomas QUERRIOUX ACER 

Dorottya IGRICZ ACER 

Eleonora NAGALI ACER 

Alejandro EGUEZ EI (Sweden) 

1. MEETING OPENING PART 

The third meeting of the Expert Group on the Power Purchase Agreements (‘the Group’) in a 

virtual format was opened and the agenda was approved. The minutes from the previous 

meeting were also reviewed and approved.  

The chair highlighted the primary objectives of the meeting. 

2. ALIGNMENT OF TEMPLATE FIELDS WITH REMIT REPORTING 

REQUIREMENTS AND DATA COLLECTING PURPOSES. 

Experts' inputs on aligning the template fields with REMIT reporting requirements were 

reviewed. Key points from various experts were discussed, focusing on enhancing the 

accuracy and comprehensiveness of data collection. 

A Q&A session followed, where participants asked questions and shared insights regarding 

the alignment process. 

3. DISCUSSION ON THE QUESTIONS FOR THE UPCOMING PUBLIC 

CONSULTATION 

The meeting proceeded with a focused discussion on the draft questions prepared for the 

upcoming public consultation scheduled to be held from June 20, 2024, to July 18, 2024. The 

experts provided their input and suggestions for refining the questions to ensure clarity and 

enhance the effectiveness of the consultation process on the topic of voluntary templates for 

Power Purchase Agreements (PPAs). 

The group worked on finalising the questions, ensuring that all critical aspects were covered. 

Final adjustments were made based on group feedback. 
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Participants discussed any remaining issues and clarified points of concern regarding the 

survey and public consultation process. 

4. CLOSING SESSION  

4.1 Next Steps & Updates 

The timeline for the public consultation was confirmed, running from 20 June to 18 July 2024. 

The preparation of ACER’s assessment was outlined, with a focus on September and October 

2024 for finalising the assessment.  

Topics for the next meeting were identified, including: 

• Analysis and statistics to include in ACER’s future monitoring of market integration, 
applied to PPAs. 

• Key drivers and barriers in market integration linked to the PPA market, that deserve 
attention and monitoring. 

A final Q&A session was held to address any outstanding questions from participants. 

4.2 Next meeting 

The next meeting will take place on 30 September 2024, at 9:30 am (CET). 
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